
Dear [Recipient's Name/Admissions Office], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am interested in enrolling in 

the [specific language] course offered at [Institution Name] for the upcoming [semester/term]. 

Before I proceed with my application, I would like to inquire about the prerequisites for this 

course. Could you please provide information regarding any required prior knowledge or 

language proficiency levels necessary for enrollment? 

Thank you for your assistance. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


